Anacapa School
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	$200 Deposit Due For Upper School Boston Trip
	
	FOR GRADES 9-12:  We’re looking forward to the Upper School’s End-of-the-Year Trip to Boston in June!  Because we have already paid deposits to United Airlines and Hostelling International, we would like to collect a deposit of $200 by December 3 to cover our upfront costs.  Final payment for the trip needs to be made by March 21, 2014.  



	College Meeting For Junior Class 
	
	The Class of 2015 will meet with college counselor Lynn Hamilton during lunch on Tuesday, December 3.  Students are asked to bring their questions as we begin discussions about post-secondary school plans!



	In This Season Of Giving, You Can Make A Difference In Someone’s Life…
	
	We’ll be collecting canned foods for two weeks this month, beginning Wednesday, December 4, in support of The Unity Shoppe’s community outreach.  We are hoping that EVERY student will participate!  Please bring your cans (no glass or cardboard, please) and put them in the Unity Shoppe box.  The last day of our canned food drive will be Wednesday, December 18.  Thanks for your generous support!         



	December 4 & 5 

P.M. Conferences 

Are For Parents AND Students
	
	There will be no afternoon classes on the days of Wednesday and Thursday, December 4 and 5 so that parents AND students can meet with their advisors.  On those two days, students will be dismissed at 12:25, Work-Study will take place from 12:30 to 1, and individual twenty-minute conferences will take place by appointment that afternoon.  Thanks for making time in your busy day for this important “team” meeting.  If you haven’t scheduled your family’s conference yet, please call Bekah in the Anacapa office (965-0228) right away!  



	So, Just What Is Secret Santa And What Do We Do After We’ve Drawn A Name?
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	This non-denominational Anacapa tradition goes back a long way and was originally the product for a Synthesis Unit on communication. Students of all faiths participate in this activity, which seeks to celebrate the uniqueness of each member of the school community.  On Friday, December 6, each student, teacher, and staff member (the “Secret Santa”) will draw the name of another student, teacher, or staff member (their “Secret Santee”).  Then, the Secret Santa will find out about the Secret Santee’s interests, accomplishments, hobbies, successes—the qualities that make that person unique!  Secret Santas may do their sleuthing by observing their Secret Santee, talking to friends and teachers, or calling parents, siblings, or spouse.  During this time, they also send anonymous secret notes and treats to their Secret Santee. 

On December 16, everyone will give Hugo Macario or Megan Nesland a neatly written or typed paragraph with information and anecdotes about their Secret Santee.  This paragraph (called a Gift of Appreciation) will be included in the 2013 Secret Santa booklet.  At our annual Secret Santa celebration on Thursday afternoon, December 19, we’ll each read our Gift of Appreciation and give our Secret Santee a small gift.

(over please)



	8-11 pm, December 7 December Dance Adds A Neon Glow To The Holidays
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	Cool decorations, refreshments, and lots of music and dancing – we’ll have it all at the December dance, Neon ‘80s!  The dance will be held on campus from 8 until 11 on Saturday evening, December 7.  Tickets for the dance will cost $7 in advance, $9 at the door.
Students and their guests are expected to stay on campus during the dance, which means no leaving the dance and coming back onto campus.  Students who leave the dance may not be allowed to return. Students and their guests are expected to follow all school rules as stated in The Anacapa School Handbook.



	Parents Wanted—

And Greatly Appreciated!  

Can You Help?
	
	We are looking for some parent volunteers who can swoop in at the end of the evening to assist the student dance committee with clean-up after the dance on December 7.  Last year’s clean-up crew finished about midnight (and even had fun!) soooooo if you’re a night owl (or if you just want to help), give the school office a call and let us know we can expect you when the dance ends at 11 pm.  Thanks a million!


	Annual Giving:

Anacapa Needs Everyone’s Help 

To Keep The 
Ball Rolling...
	
	As you know, Anacapa School makes an appeal each year for cash donations from parents, grandparents, alumni, parents of alumni, faculty, staff, board members, and other friends of the school.  We count on this annual support to bridge the gap between tuition and the actual cost of offering our high-quality program for our students.  Once again, we’ve set a goal of $50,000 for this year’s campaign.  We made our goal last year, and, with YOUR help, we expect to do so again this year!  Your tax-deductible donation may be made online via our school Web site (www.anacapaschool.org) or by regular mail.  Either way, we’d like to see your name on our list of donors to thank!  We appreciate your support of the 2013-2014 Annual Giving Campaign!


	Our First Sixth Grade Camp Of The Year!

	
	Congratulations to the following juniors and seniors who have been chosen by the faculty to serve as Cabin Leaders for the Washington School Sixth Grade Camp (December 10-13):  Emilia, Felipe, Kelly, Timmy, Rufus, Neeva, Shayna, Grace, Diego, and Allen!  We look forward to hearing about their experiences at the Cabin Leader Welcome Back on Friday afternoon, December 13.  Cabin Leaders rock!


	     Winter Break 

Is Dec. 20 – Jan. 5  
	
	Winter Break begins on FRIDAY, December 20.  We’ll have our traditional Secret Santa celebration from 1:10 to 3 pm on Thursday, December 19, and then we’ll close for some R & R and family time.  School will re-open on Monday, January 6.  ENJOY!            


	Auction Packets Coming In January
	
	As we move into the new year, Anacapa’s Parent Leadership Team (PLT) will be revving up for our annual Auction.  We’ll be asking everyone to gear up for this all-important fundraiser scheduled for Sunday, March 16.  Watch your mailbox for the auction packet being mailed to all parents in January.  




	Save The Date!

It Will Be A 

Toe-Tapping Time Next Month When Anacapa Presents “MOTOWN MAGIC”  
 
	
	Anacapa School’s Performing Arts and Ensemble Music classes are joining together to present “Motown Magic” at Center Stage Theater in Paseo Nuevo for two performances at 7:30 pm on Friday and Saturday, January 10 and 11.  Everyone loves the Motown music, the glamorous costumes, and those fabulous dance moves!  Come celebrate the MAGIC of the music called MOTOWN as Anacapa performs the greatest hits from The Supremes, Smokey Robinson, the Jackson 5, The Temptations, and more!

Tickets for Anacapa students are free when students show their school ID at the box office.  Other tickets are $10 for adults, $5 for students.  Advance tickets can be purchased at the Center Stage box office or online at www.centerstagetheater.org .


	Faculty Corner:  Athletics At Anacapa
	
	For this month’s Faculty Corner, we take a look at Anacapa’s robust athletics program, which helps students find ways to challenge themselves physically as they experience team-building, further their fitness goals, and have FUN!   With an eclectic mix of afternoon elective classes and clubs, plus Thursday morning Lower School workouts, Anacapa gets our students MOVING!


	Homework Club
	
	Homework Club is a well-oiled machine with Dillon Yuhasz doing a great job as the faculty monitor!  There were 125 visits to Homework Club during the first quarter!  Held in Lassen Hall Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30 to 4:45, Homework Club provides a quiet spot on campus for students to focus and get started on their homework.  As a bonus, senior Allen Zhang is available for help with math during the sessions. 



	Looking Ahead…
	
	Some dates for your calendar – more details next month:

· Mon., Jan. 6                         Classes Resume

· Wed., Jan. 8                         SENIOR PARENTS:  College Financial                           

                                             Aid Workshop on Campus (5:30pm)

· Fri.-Sat., Jan. 10-11             Grassroots Theater at Center Stage  

                                                   Theater, Paseo Nuevo (7:30pm):  

                                                   “MOTOWN MAGIC”
· Mon., Jan. 13                       Open House (5-7pm)

· Fri., Jan. 17                          Gordon’s Final Exams
· Mon., Jan. 20                       Martin Luther King, Jr. Day (NO School)

· Tues.-Thurs., Jan. 21-23      Final Exams
· Fri., Jan. 24                          Semester Break and Grading Day 

                                             (NO School)    




Wishing You And Your Family [image: image1.wmf]The Happiest of Holidays!
